
I strongly object to the above planning application as the proposed development area is of 

significant importance to the village.  To build more houses there will mean another beautiful green 

area will be lost forever. 
  
In addition another access to the road near the school will only cause further congestion to what is 

already an extremely busy route at school opening and closing hours. 
  
There is already a development underway at one end of the village and I do not believe the village 

infrastructure is capable of handling another one. 
  
Kind regards 
Trish Panchaud 
 


